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To the valued members of the Catholic High School community:  
  
After many months apart, we’re looking forward to being together again and serving delicious food. 
We’ve rethought and reconfigured our routines to protect the entire community and continue to create 
exceptional dining experiences. 
Here’s a snapshot of what you’ll see in the dining hall and the steps we’re taking to ensure everyone's 
safety: 

 Hand sanitizer in multiple locations.  
 Adjusted traffic flow and seating for physical distancing in the dining hall during breakfast and 

snack. 
 Menus chosen based on your favorites.  
 Team Members trained extensively in new COVID protocol 
 Team Members wearing personal protective equipment (masks, shields, etc.) and getting daily 

temperature checks. 
 Team Members sanitizing and disinfecting surfaces throughout the day. 
 Assigned seats in the dining hall for breakfast and snack to help prevent any cross contact 
 Lunch delivered to the classrooms and marked for each individual student. 

 
In order to allow for meals to be delivered to the classroom, we’ve implemented a new online ordering 
system. Please use My kid Spending ordering system to select and purchase menu items in advance. No 
items will be available to purchase in person. Orders will need to be placed 4 business days in advance. 
For students with allergy concerns, please use the allergen filter in the Touch of SAGE™ Mobile App or 
online menu to identify allergen-free options. 
 
Breakfast will be $4.00 and will include entrée, side and juice. 
Lunch will be $6.50 and will include entrée, two sides, dessert and a bottle of water. 
Snack will be listed and priced individually. 
 
New this year, we’ve built an easily accessible website for you at 
sagedining.com/sites/catholichighschool.   It includes your menu and Manager contact information 
as well as critical details about allergen management, nutritional guidance, and safety and modified 
service in the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic. The site also allows you to submit comments and visit 
SAGE’s social media pages. 
 
Remember to visit our SAGE social media channels on Instagram- sage_chsvb to stay connected with our 
service, team, and menu items!  
It’s more critical than ever to plan ahead and review the menu in advance to decide what to eat and 
make sure the correct items are delivered to the classroom. Please download and register to use the 
Touch of SAGE™ Mobile App and find us using our ZIP code. 
 
In closing, please rest assured that we’re doing everything we can to create a safe, welcoming 
environment. Thank you for trusting us to serve you! 
 
Raelle Madrid 
Food Service Director 
rmadrid@sagedining.com 


